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Press Release: Revision of Import Policy of India to allow Import of wholly
produced ginger in Bhutan

On the request of the Royal Government of Bhutan, the Government of India, as a special
gesture  has  agreed  to  the  import  of  Wholly  Produced  Ginger  from  Bhutan.  The
notification in this regard by the Directorate General of Foreign Trade, Government of
India has been communicated to the Royal Government of Bhutan on 20 May 2022. 
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